2020-2021 Officers

John DeMauro President

Kurt Borglum Vice President

Melissa Brzezinski Immediate Past President

Chris Puccio

President Elect

Sanjeev Malik Treasurer

Pardeep Vedi Assistant Treasurer

Sandra Prieto Secretary

Directors

William Orth

Chair, Club Administration

Dustan SmithChair, Rotary Foundation

Maureen Larocca Chair, Club Membership

Megan Almasi

Chair, Public Relations

Farah Dhanji

Chair, Community Service Projects

Julia Berry

Chair, Youth Services

Jeff Siebenaller

Sergeant-at-Arms

Dustan SmithChair, House Committee

Jim Greene

Chair, Club Programs

Bruce Skwarlo

Executive Secretary
Chair, Taste of Lake Mary

Ephraim Grubbs Charitable Giving Chair

Brian Bacon

Chair, Champions Ride for Charities

Elvis R Campos

Bulletin

Is it fun?



Join Zoom Meeting - https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81667900276 *Meeting ID: 816 6790 0276*

One tap mobile

Meeting ID: 816 6790 0276

Roni Wood was first introduced to Best Foot Forward "BFF" one year ago after being struck by a driver in February,2018. She will share her personal story of a one-year recovery and how she is turning her pain into her purpose to keep pedestrians safe.



Every seven minutes in America a person walking is struck by a car or truck. No more is the problem more severe than in Central Florida where two people are injured every day and one is killed every week while doing something as simple as walking down the street.

According to Smart Growth America's Dangerous by Design Report, Central Florida is ranked the #1 most dangerous place for pedestrians to walk in the nation. Yes, the entire nation. When Roni heard this, she knew she had to do something about it, so she joined Best Foot Forward/ Bike Walk Central Florida as Community Outreach Specialist to help educate the public. Best Foot Forward has partnered together with city & county governments, local law enforcement, health professionals, school administrators, transportation planners and more to change these numbers.

Best Foot Forward launched in 2012 in Orange County, 2017 in Osceola County and October,2019 in Seminole County, Florida. They kicked off enforcement operations #OperationBFF on February 18, 2020. It was the largest "operation by far. Over 300 citations and warnings were given out in just a few hours to drivers in Seminole County who did not yield to the pedestrian in the crosswalk. This operation runs quarterly and with each cycle they are certainly bringing more awareness.

We will be going back to face to face meetings at Heathrow Country Club beginning October 15th. CORRECTION!!!

Regarding Mike Vernon's email blast last week.

"If you wish to make a tax-deductible (*not tax free*) donation to support disaster relief efforts in the panhandle of Florida, you may do so by contributing directly by credit card or check to the District 6940 Foundation, a 501(c)(3), found at the following link: http://www.rotary6940.org/"

Calendar

Club Programs

Club Events

none

Member Dates

Birthdays

10/12 William Orth 10/13 Shawn Molsberger

Wedding Anniversaries

10/12 "Chip"Colandreo - Kathryn - 16 years 10/14 Jack Clayton - Gay - 42 years

Member Anniversaries

none

We will be going back to face to face meetings at Heathrow Country Club beginning October 15th. Quarterly bills will reflect the decision you made when you were surveyed a few weeks ago. We will require an RSVP each week for those wanting to be served breakfast. Until further notice, all meals will be plated and all drinks and food will be served by Heathrow staff. Masks will be required. Anyone not wearing a mask will be provided one or will be asked to sit separate from the rest of the group. Social distancing will be required when both seated and standing. Please leave the facility immediately at the conclusion of the meeting. Thanks, for making sure that whatever we do is fair to all concerned.

Potential Members

Candidate Sponsor

Josant Feliz Jomar Bonano

Do you have input for the newsletter? Send email to elvis@signtekgraphics.com

We would like to acknowledge and thank Max Murray, Publix and Kurt Borglumfor organizing and replenishing Lake Mary High School pantry. They do an outstanding job for us every year.

-0m6-